
Department of Information Technology 

Academic Year - 2018-19 

 

The meeting of the Board of Studies of Department of Information Technology was 

held in the Computer Lab No.-2 on 22/09/2018 at 11.00 am. 

 

The minutes of the meeting are as follows: 

1. BOS members were welcomed and introduced to each other by the co-

ordinator.  

2. Goals and Objectives of Autonomy were discussed.  

3. Agenda of the meeting for FYBSc IT, SYBSc IT and TYBSc IT syllabus were 

discussed.  

4. Coordinator explained the course code and credits of each paper for all the 

semesters which was approved. 

5. Suggestions: Operating system syllabus could be trimmed by only keeping 

the concept of Virtualization rather than the entire detailed unit. 

6. Subject theory should be in relevance with the subject practicals. 

7. Syllabus of FYBSc IT could be trimmed for the next academic year. 

8.  Microprocessor and Embedded System syllabus could be merged as one 

paper.  

9. COST Subject syllabus could be trimmed too. 

10. Cloud computing and Data science subjects could be introduced in the 

syllabus of the next academic year. 

11. Internal Assessment question paper format, semester end exam question paper 

format and practical exam question paper format were discussed and 

approved.  

12. Shuffling of papers from semester 1 to 4 could be done. 



13. Software engineering subject could be merged with software project 

management for the next academic year. 

14. SNDT Women’s university core IT subjects were highlighted.  

15. FYBSc IT SEM-I and SEM-II syllabus discussed in detailed and approved by 

BOS.  

16. SYBSc IT SEM-III and SEM-IV syllabus discussed in detailed and approved 

by BOS.  

17. TYBSc IT SEM-V syllabus discussed in detailed and approved by BOS.  

18. TYBSc IT SEM VI syllabus discussed in detailed and approved by BOS with 

regard to the changes which were made in the syllabus. 

19. Additional courses workshops should be different from the syllabus core 

subjects.   

20. Names of paper setters, examiners, moderators and re-assessors for all the 

semesters were approved.  

21. The next BOS meeting is expected to be conducted in the month of February 

2019.  
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